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Our focus remains on creating magic for all on board while operating our ships in a responsible 

manner. The health and safety of our Crew Members and Guests are top of mind. While protocols may 

change, we are currently sailing with multiple layers of health and safety measures, considering 

guidance from the US Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, the World Health Organization and 

other medical experts. Guests can view all current requirements on our Know Before You Go overview 

page. 

Disney Cruise Line will adhere to local laws, regulations and protocols, including those related to 

health and safety, in place at all homeports and ports of call. Guests should review and stay up to 

date with any cruise-specific requirements, restrictions or recommendations that may be in place for 

travel in these destinations. 

Guests should review and stay up to date with any requirements or restrictions that may be in place 

for travel to Canada. Visit the Government of Canada’s website for information. 

 

https://travel.gc.ca/travel-covid/travel-restrictions/covid-vaccinated-travellers-entering-canada#pre-entry-testing
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